
 
 
 
February 26, 2010 
 

  
 
Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 
Re: San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) Electric System Reliability Annual Report 

for 2009  
 
Dear Mr. Clanon, 
 
Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph (OP) 1 of D.96-09-045, SDG&E hereby submits its Electric 
System Reliability Report for the calendar year ended December 31, 2009.   
 
 
If there are any questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact Megan Caulson 
at (858) 654-1748. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Megan Caulson 
Regulatory Tariff Manager 
 
 
Encl. 
 
 
cc:  Julie Fitch, Energy Division 
 Brian Schumacher, Energy Division 
 Mike Olson, SDG&E 

 


